
Travelling Team Policy 

All team travel must be approved by the Junior, Intermediate or Senior Committee, and all travelling 

uniforms and team sponsorship must comply with the Club policy. All fundraising activities must be 

communicated to the Club office. A travelling form must also be filled out for Auckland Rugby and signed 

off by the Rugby Administrator at the Office for approval and forwarding to Auckland Rugby. 

Teams travelling to Waiheke Island for games are advised to book their ferry crossings via the club, 

however, all costs will be the responsibility of the team. 

Overseas travel must follow the above procedure and must be approved by the NZRU.  This takes time. 


